29 April 2014

Clr Lee Vandervis
lee@vandervision.co.nz

Dear CIr Vandervis

| refer to your email of 1 April 2014 requesting further information under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and provide the following
response.

1 - Who decided to buy the first 94 stadium TV's and on what advice?

This was a decision made by Carisbrook Stadium Trust and no information relating to this
decision is held by DVML.

2 - Did DVML realise at the time they bought the new stadium TV software package that
these 94 TV’s were incompatible?

Whilst the original televisicns purchased were not fully compatible with the new Cisco
Stadium Vision, they are still able to be used to broadcast live feeds of stadium events. A
small number of televisions have been redeployed for different uses within the stadium with
the remainder being sold.

3 — What “increased revenue” has resulted from purchasing the newer 165 TVs and stadium
TV software package?

The increased revenue as a direct result is $59,797. Stadium Vision also enhances the
customer experience during stadium events communicating upcoming events, way finding,
catering options and with MICE market enhances the event/function experience through
technology availability within the venue eg presentations.

4 — What has been the total cost of the stadium TV software package, the 165 TV's and
associated installation costs? Please itemize.

Stadium Vision System $ 832,676
Televisions and installation $ 239,381
PABX $ 202,307
Servers $ 26,000
Total $1,300,364

5 — Who at the stadium was responsible for keeping the records referred to in “Unfortunately
no record has been found of these actions or conversations.”

It was a failure in process which has been addressed.
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6 - 7 of the 94 TV's have been “Discarded due to being damaged”. Under what
circumstances have so many TV's been damaged and who has been held responsible?

Damage was caused being removed from walls, some had cracked edges, scratched
screens and general wear and tear where no blame can be attributed.

7 — Please forward copies of original paperwork confirming payments for stadium TVs by
staff members, and payments by DVML Chair Sir John Hansen and DVML Director Peter
Stubbs.

Attached are scanned copies of the invoices.

Yours faithfully

Temrry Davies
CEO
Dunedin Venues Management Limited
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